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Dear Educator, 

National Geographic Learning is excited to welcome your school to myNGconnect! As a class studying National 

Geographic Reach for Reading, you and your students will find a world of digital resources on myNGconnect to make 

learning more interesting, more engaging, and to put it simply…more fun! 

MyNGconnect is an online portal for students and teachers hosted by National Geographic Learning, the publisher of 

the program chosen by your school or district.  You and your students have access to the website from school, from 

your local library, from home…anywhere he or she can access the internet!  

During the school year, you and your students will enjoy many rich resources including the digital library, video clips, 

Interactive Whiteboard Activities, and games, as well as connections to National Geographic resources. And rest 

assured all content is age appropriate and integrated with the instructional goals of your school and district.   

The world of excitement begins with myNGconnect when you and your students open a browser and visit 

www.myNGconnect.com. 

Once at the site, you should click on GO, next to For Educators (students should click on Go next to For Students), and 

enter your user name and password. Here is a reminder of your unique, secure user name and password (unless you 

are a returning teacher and have already changed your password). 

Name ____________________ 

User Name _________________  

Password __________________ 

Once you log in, you will be taken to the home page of National Geographic Learning myNGconnect.com 

 Navigation is easy; just click on a resource or use the arrow and select from the drop-down menu. 

In addition to the many wonderful learning tools available to you at NGL.Cengage.com/support, including on demand 

tutorials and the quick start guide, feel free to reach out to your Digital Solutions Coordinator at 

schoolscoursecare@cengage.com with any questions. 

We’re delighted to be part of your child’s educational journey.  

Sincerely, 

 

The National Geographic Learning Team 

http://www.myngconnect.com/

